[image: image1.jpg]


City of Dania Beach

Department of Public Services



100 West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-3741 ∙ (954) - 923-1109 (fax)


MEMORANDUM 
TO:
            Mayor Walter B. Duke III         
                        Vice Mayor Albert C. Jones
                        Commissioner Chickie Brandimarte
                        Commissioner Patricia A. Flury

                        Commissioner Bobbie H. Grace
FROM:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:

Dominic F. Orlando, P.E. Director of Public Services 
Date:

May 30, 2013
RE:                 Request to Continue Emergency Services Contract with DRC Emergency Services
                       Utilizing a Contract with Monroe County, Florida  

Introduction and Background
The City of Dania Beach’s Agreement with DRC Emergency Services has expired as of April 30, 2013.  DRC is the City’s back-up Contractor to AshBritt Environmental and will only be utilized as necessary for emergency cleanup after a major storm event.  
It is very important as well as a requirement per FEMA to have such a service under contract for that purpose and also recommended to have a back-up service. Attached is a DRC Agreement with Monroe County, Florida with Contract duration from 2012 to 2017. Staff would like to utilize this Contract to provide Emergency Services Agreement with DRC Emergency Service.  Payments for services during the Agreement term stay idle until services are requested and rendered.  DRC Emergency Services has agreed to honor and provide emergency services through the Monroe County Contract using the same pricing structure and service outline. Staff recommends approval.
Recommendation

City Commission approval of the Resolution to have Agreement with DRC Emergency Services for a term not to exceed 2017, and authorize the City Manager to execute the documents.
